
 

 

 

October 28, 2020 

 

 

Dear Evgeny, 

 

Thank you very much for presenting your session on getting started as a literary translator at the 61st ATA 

Annual Conference. You provided great advice on how to improve both quality and artistic intuition while 

translating literary works. 

On behalf of the Slavic Languages Division membership, we would like to thank you for sharing your 

knowledge, your skills, and your experience. 

 

Best regards, 

Eugenia Tietz-Sokolskaya    Steven McGrath 

SLD Administrator     SLD Assistant Administrator 


